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             Winter Fundraiser! Poinsettia, Wreaths & Holiday Planters 
WOW, WAY TO GO WSES! We sold 222 poinsettia and 46 holiday planters and 46 wreaths 

raising  $1400. Thank you to students, parents, and everyone who purchased.  The funds 
raised will be supporting Maker Space opportunities (hands-on building and learning experiences) 

for students. 
 
The Top Four "Sales People" Are: 

Top Seller - Georgia Lalonde 
2nd Seller - Gavin Croteau  
3rd Seller -  Amelia Nanson 

4th Seller -  Ryan Durkin 
 
Book Bingo 
Book Bingo was a great success, look for it again in March! Winners received a  $25 gift certificate for 
the Scholastic Book Fair. Congratulations to: Georgia Lalonde, Kaitlin Wing, Hailey Kwasney and Kaiden 
Shepherd! 

 
December Spending 
At each monthly PAC meeting we decide where our funds should be allocated. Each parent that attends 

the meeting has a vote and a voice. On December 6th it was voted on to spend the following: $200 on 
supplies to make gingerbread houses, $4000 for giant inflatable's for the school's year end carnival 
fundraiser, $100 for a bean bag chair and $300 for a mini trampoline for Student Support Services.  

  

Hot Lunch 
January hot lunch orders can be submitted online at  https://wsespac.hotlunches.net starting now 

until December 14th, no late orders will be accepted.  We are requesting that all orders be 
placed online in order to reduce the use of paper and to minimize volunteer hours. A simple guide to 
how to register and place an order can be found at  https://wsespac.hotlunches.net. under the "Help" 
menu - Parent Instruction Guide.   

 
The Hot Lunch website is a secure site and is easy to use. If you are concerned about paying online, 
you can still submit payments to the school by cash or cheque. Please submit your payment in the 

green PAC box located in the office. Orders and payments are due December 14th. 
 
We are always looking for hot lunch volunteers, even one day is a huge help! Please sign 

up on the hot lunch calendar located on the board at the school's main entrance. 
 
 

The WSES PAC would like to wish you all a happy and safe holiday season!! 
 
 

Next P.A.C. Meeting:  6:30-8:30pm on Tuesday, January 10th 
Babysitting provided 
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